
School re-opening on  Tuesday, 30th August. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A great day was had by all at the 
West Muskerry Sciath na Scol 
Tournament held in Cill na Martra.  

A huge Thank You to Nadia from Irish Water 
Safety who did a 
presentation to each 
classroom on water 
safety and taught the 
pupils  practical 
skills of water safety, 
recognising the flags 
at the beach and 
using a life 
buoy.  The children 
enjoyed the 
informative day and 

Thanks to Kilmichael GAA Club for 
organising Tadg Sheehan to coach football 
for all children in school.  Everyone enjoyed 
these sessions! 

West Midlands Childrens Theatre Touring 
Ltd. Visited the school with their 
performance of óRobinhoodô 

 
Congratulations to Ms. OôBrienôs 1st 
& 2nd class on winning the 
Macroom Library Competition of 
óCraft a Bikeô 

Farwell to 6th class of 2022! 

Congratulations to Holy Communion Class of 2022! 


